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Dear parents and carers,  
 
Celebrating the coronation 
The British weather didn’t dampen our spirts this afternoon as we held a special tea party to celebrate the 
King’s coronation.  All children showed our school value of service by helping prepare for the celebration; 
from decorating cakes to making bunting to preparing sandwiches; there was a wonderful atmosphere in 
school for everyone to enjoy.  Today, the children will be going home with a special commemorative medal 
to celebrate the King’s coronation; thank you to the PFE for organising this and we are very much looking 
forward to their celebration next Saturday, 13th May frpm 1pm in the playground. 
 
Year 4 and 5 secondary transition meeting 
There is a meeting on secondary school transfer for parents and carers of children in years 4 and 5 on 
Monday 15th May, via Zoom, from 5-6pm.  Please see the letter emailed earlier last week for more details and 
if you would like to attend this event, register your interest by emailing the school office. The zoom details 
will then be shared with you the day of the meeting. 

 
Swimming gala 
Well done to our Key Stage 2 swimming team for their fantastic effort in the Camden Schools Swimming Gala 
at Swiss Cottage last Friday. Thirty children took part in a range of activities and competitive races against 
fifteen other Camden primary schools.  Many medals were won and overall we came 4th! A massive 
congratulations to all who took part and thank you to Mr Edwards for organising this event. 

 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 2  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Class Attendance 
Nursery 95.8% 

Reception 98.8% 
Year 1 94.9% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 94.4% 
Year 4 98.3% 
Year 5 99.4% 
Year 6 98.3% 
School  98.1% 
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Finally, good luck to our year 6 pupils who next week will be sitting their SATs examination.  Whatever the 
outcome, we are so proud of their hard work, resilience and positive attitude towards learning. There will 
be a SATs breakfast club next week free of charge from 8.15am for all our Y6 pupils. 
 
Wishing you and your family a lovely bank holiday weekend.  
Miss Burns and the Emmanuel team 

 
School visionaries 

Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  
From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  

 
 
Leo and Harry in Recepetion  
Maeve and Gabriel in Year 1  
Tiana and Emma in Year 2   
Labeeba and Vivienne in Year 3 
Mia and Ali in Year 4 
Sebastian and Giorgio  in Year  5 
Tristan and Lucie in  Year 6 
 
 
 
 

 
Diary Dates 
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MHST Transition to Secondary School Webinar for Parents or Carers of Year 6 children  
  
The Mental Health Support Team (MHST) are offering all parents and carers with Y6 children in primary 
schools within Camden a webinar around supporting young people in Year 6 as they prepare to move 
from primary to secondary school in September 2023. 
  
The webinar will be held online via Zoom and lasts for 60 minutes, with an optional follow-up slot of 30 
minutes for questions and comments. 
  
Parents and carers of Year 6 children may choose one of two dates: 
  

• Thursday 18th May 12:00-13:30 
OR 

• Friday 23rd June 12:00-13:30 
  
To sign up, please use the following link or QR code: 
  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-transition-from-year-6-to-secondary-school-universal-tickets-
602552449597 
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